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PRESS STATEMENT 
 
 

Christian-Owned Businesses Congratulate President-elect 
Trump and Vice President-elect Vance 

Ask Them to Prioritize Restoring First Freedoms, Dismantle Regulatory State 

 
 
 

 

Cumming, GA — The diverse member businesses of the Christian Employers Alliance (CEA) congratulate 
President-elect Donald J. Trump and Vice-President-elect JD Vance on their hard-fought victory! What an 
amazing testament to courage, leadership, and perseverance; all commendable traits, especially in the 
most challenging times.  

“We are grateful God spared President Trump’s life from two assassination attempts, and his 
acknowledgment that ‘God spared [his] life for a reason.’ We await more favorable outcomes in the U.S. 
Senate and House of Representatives and the opportunities they will provide in the new year,” said CEA 
President Shannon O. Royce, JD.  

“We ask President Trump to make it his immediate priority to unite Americans by restoring the First 
Freedoms of speech, religion, and conscience, and dismantling the deeply entrenched regulatory and 
bureaucratic architecture stifling our economy, businesses, and people.” 

 

 
 
 
Christian Employers Alliance is a nonprofit organization whose mission is to unite, equip, and represent 
Christian-owned businesses to protect religious freedom and provide the opportunity for employees, 
businesses, and communities to flourish. 
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